
 

Hello Families, 

 

We look forward to looking after your children at Trafalgar Primary School OSHClub starting Term 1 in 

2024. 

Below is some information around our services/ Programs and pricing and enrolment. 

Any questions please reach out to me in the new year- 

Jessica.Carnell@junioradventuresgroup.com.au or call 0447 411 747. I will be available from the 15th 

January. 

Otherwise, our CX Support team will be available over the Christmas break to answer enrolment 

questions. The number is below in the enrolment information. The website for booking for Trafalgar 

will be live 8th of January. Email : trafalgar@oshclub.com.au 

 

Warm Regards, 

 

Jess 

 

 

 

 

mailto:Jessica.Carnell@junioradventuresgroup.com.au
mailto:trafalgar@oshclub.com.au


 

 

 

 

Pricing for Trafalgar Primary OSHClub 
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